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Geneva- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with area school superintendents and school

board members to discuss the Governor’s proposed budget and its impact on local school

districts.  The meeting presented an opportunity for the respective school districts to advise

the Senator of their concerns and the needs of their specific school districts.   



Pictured left to right are: Bob McKeveny, Superintendent for the Seneca Falls School District;

Senator Mike Nozzolio; and Seneca Falls School Board Members: Melissa Baxter, Jeff

Hartwell, and Joseph McNamara


